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SB306 is unnecessary.  A law is not required to evaluate the higher education 

system.  One only needs to review graduation rates, employment obtained or further 

education enrollment.  The schools of higher education have all this various data; 

they use it to advertise and promote their institutions.  Ask for a report from the 

specific schools of higher education the information required.  Look to the web-sites 

for the data.  Easy, simple and very little cost. 

 

I opposed SB306. 

 

Mark Pease, citizen. 


